
I hope all of our Mums, nans, and carers had a wonderful Mother’s day on 
Sunday and were spoilt and able to have some relaxing time to yourself.

Thank you for supporting our Mother’s Day stall. We raised $522.00. This 
money will go back into student activities or resources for your children.

The Hot Milos have started again on Fridays for $1.00 with little 
marshmallows. This is optional for parents.

This Wednesday there will be an opportunity for some of our 5/6 students 
to participate in a program with Nate Weatherall writing music.

This is a pilot program and if the students enjoy it we may be able to do 
more at a later time.

Last week in the newsletter you saw the photos of our leaders laying the 
wreath at the ANZAC service.

I was very proud of the number of students who attended the march to 
represent our school and the leaders laying the wreath. Two ladies in front 
of me at the service commented that our leaders looked very smart and 
confident, heads held high and proud. It was a lovely comment to overhear.

Please remember that our P & C will be catering at the District Cross 
Country carnival on the 24 May, Friday, next week. They are after some 

cakes and slices to sell, so if you are able to help provide anything, please 
bring them into school on the Thursday 23 May.

Drummond’s Athletic carnival will be on the 7 June. This will be at Harris 
Park. A meal deal for a BBQ - sausage sandwich will come home next 

week. The P & C will be cooking and serving these.

We have the honour of hosting the Multicultural Public speaking finals 
here at Drummond on Thursday 27 June. 

Our students were informed about the Public Speaking Competition today 
and were asked if anyone would like to enter and start writing their speech.

The teachers will be able to support the students as well with the writing. 
Please discuss with your child and get them to start writing. There will be 
more information in the next newsletter.

Our competition will be on the 13 June.

Have a great week.
 Julianne Crompton - Principal
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Important
Dates

Term 2 - May

Thurs 16 May
2.10pm Gathering 4/5 
Possums Mrs Gray and 
2/3/4 Platypus Mrs Healy
All welcome!

P & C meeting
5.30 in Library
Please come along and 
meet other parents and 
carers.

Fri 24 May
Regional Cross Country

Thursday 30 May
Gathering 2.10pm

June
Fri 7 June
Athletics 
Carnival

Thurs 27 June
Gathering

July
Thurs 4 July
Gathering 2/10pm 3/4 
Classes

U6s-8s -JOIN US THIS SEASON &
CLAIM YOUR MINIS REGISTRATION

PACK & WAHU RUGBY JUNIOR
MEMBERSHIP MERCH WITH YOUR

2024 REGISTRATION!

REGISTER NOW!

A R M I D A L E  J U N I O R  R U G B Y  

U6 U8 U10 U12 -
MIXED

FREE WARATAHS
MEMBERSHIP

ACTIVE KIDS
VOUCHERS ACCEPTED

ARMIDALEJUNIORRUGBY@GMAIL.COM

UNDER 6S - UNDER 18s

ARMIDALEJUNIORRUGBY.COM

U14 U16 U18 GIRLS

U14 U16 U18 BOYS



Princip
al 

Awards

Class awards

and 

National Flags


